
 

Public Notice 

City of Ithaca 

City Council Meeting 

 

The City of Ithaca Regular Council Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, August 19, 

2025, was not held due to lack of quorum.  The attending councilpersons, City 

Manager and City Clerk set a new meeting date and time to reconvene.  

 

The Council Meeting has been re-scheduled for Wednesday, August 20, 2025 

at 4:00pm. 

 

Cathy Cameron 

City Clerk 


